
 

 

 

January 16, 2004 

Ben Henson 
Executive Director 
Appraisal Subcommittee 
2000 K Street, NW, Suite 310 
!ashington, DC 20006 

Dear Mr. Henson: 
 
Please accept our invitation to address the membership of The Association of 
Appraisal Regulatory Officials at our Spring Conference to be held April 24-26, 
2004, in Cincinnati, Ohio. 
 
Specifically, we would like for you to address the Proposed Amendment to ASC 
Policy Statement 1, clarifying the ASC's objective in making these changes. 
 
Additionally, on behalf of the membership of AARO, I respectfully request that 
you extend the March 9, 2004, deadline for submission of comments regarding 
the changes to April 30, 2004. This would give states the opportunity to 
understand the intent of the changes and to ask questions giving us the 
knowledge to make informed comments. 
 
Your response by February 6, 2004, will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

Brenda Kindred-Kipling 
President 


